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TUTORING FOR PAY 
 
It is Board policy that no teacher may receive pay for tutoring one of his/her own pupils.  A 
teacher should also avoid tutoring any child from his/her building.  All questions regarding 
tutoring should be referred to the teacher's building Principal. 
  
The above does not apply to homebound instruction assigned by the School administration. 
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